
 

 
 

 
 
Friday 31 March 2023 
 
 
OIA IRO-386 
Name:  
Email: @outlook.com  
 
Kia ora  
 
Official information request regarding Pumpstation on Maymorn Road, Upper Hutt.  

Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 8 March 2023.  
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we cannot grant your 
request. 
 
Pursuant to Section 17(e) of the Act, Wellington Waters does not hold any information 
concerning the details or operation of the pumpstation as it is a private asset. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
Senior Communications and Engagement Advisor 
  
 
 

 







 
 
Ngā mihi nui,
 

 (he/him)
Governance Coordinator  - Business Services
 

Tel 04 912 4400 Mob

Private Bag 39804, Wellington Mail Centre 5045
Level 4, 25 Victoria Street, Petone, Lower Hutt

www.wellingtonwater.co.nz

Wellington Water is owned by the Hutt  Porirua  Upper Hutt and Wellington city councils  South Wairarapa District Council and Greater Wellington Regional Council. We manage their drinking water  wastewater and
stormwater services.

 
 

From: @outlook.com> 




